
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

HELP SAVE THE LIFE OF A LOVED ONE! 
 

    

Naloxone/Narcan Training Announcement 
  

Due to the health crisis that began this past March the Nassau County 
Department of Human Services decided to discontinue in person Narcan 
Trainings. While this is still in effect, we have developed some alternate 
options that we would like to share with you. 
First, we are providing Narcan trainings virtually for agencies and groups 
that have a central facility where kits can be distributed from.  This includes 
trainings for people never trained before, as well as, refresher classes. 
Second, we are aware that people may have a need for replacement kits 
due to kits expiring or having been used.  We recommend that if it is an 
urgent matter to contact your local pharmacy for quicker access to Narcan.  
For the other circumstances we will now be providing curbside pick-up 
from our office in Uniondale and we may also be able to mail kits as 
needed. 
 
 
In addition, both our Behavioral Health Helpline (516) 227-TALK (8255) and 
the Long Island Crisis Center (516) 679-1111 have similar information on 
how other certified Narcan training providers are distributing and 
conducting trainings.  Feel free to contact these helplines with any 
questions related to Narcan, Substance Abuse and/or Mental Health 
concerns, especially while we live through this crisis. 
 


